
PARENTS’ SURVEY 2024-2025 

https://www.facebook.com/alameerenglishschool/ https://instagram.com/alameerenglishschool/ https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCry3yL5bxIALyhSajfmrA3g 

 
 

P.O.BOX: 3442, TEL: 7436600, FAX: 7436650AJMAN, U.A.E 
 

CD.NO.045/25 DATE: 23/09/2024 
 

Dear Parent, 

 

The Honorable Ministry of Education, UAE has mandated our school to ask all the parents from KG1 to class 12 to 
participate in a survey initiated by the MOE, UAE. Accordingly, we do hereby send the survey link for your kind 
perusal and participation in the survey. In order to ensure participation from all parents, we request you to send 
the screenshot after submission of the link to the class teacher of your ward on or before Monday 30th September 
2024.  

 

Anticipating your continued support and cooperation. 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/J5ViQ6LbMh 
 

 

Thanking you,  

With regards, 

 

 
Dr. S. J. JACOB 
(PRINCIPAL) 
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